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Alisa- 
 
I have a concern about Section 136 of the ordinance regarding obstructions over streets 
and alleys.  My concern is for narrow streets or alleys that do not have sidewalks.  The 
language appears to allow certain obstructions to project into the street or alley to be as 
low as 7 ft..  This could conflict with the SF Fire Code if the street or alley provided 
clearance width of 20 ft. or less.  The Fire Code specifies that buildings are required to 
have fire dept access roads with a minimum width of 20 ft and a vertical clearance of 13 
ft. 6 inches.   
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